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September 12, 2012 

 

 

Ms. Pam Shannon, Director 

Rules Clearinghouse 

Wisconsin Legislative Council 

One East Main Street, P.O. Box 2536 

Madison, Wisconsin  53701-2536 

 

RE:   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND TEXT OF PROPOSED RULE, relating to The Erection 

of Signs on Public Highways, TRANS 200 

 

Dear Ms. Shannon, 

 

In accordance with § 227.15(1), Stats., I submit the text of the proposed rule for Legislative Council staff 

review in the above-referenced matter.  This document, along with written notice of WisDOT’s submittal to 

joint Legislative Council staff, have also been filed with the Legislative Reference Bureau to be published in 

the Administrative Register in accordance with §§ 227.14(4m) and 227.17, Stats. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stephanie A. LaSage 

Administrative Code Rules Coordinator/Paralegal 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc:     DOA State Budget Office 

          Paul Hammer 

          Peg Schmitt 

          John Noll 

 

  

  


